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        23rd January 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Year 5  Marchants Hill Residential Trip  

 

As the Year 5 residential trip to Marchants Hill draws nearer, we are sending out a 

formal permission form. Please read the information booklet and permission 

form carefully. Then complete and sign the permission form, deleting as 

appropriate, and return it to school by Monday 5th February. 

 

It is vital that you give us any medical information that may be relevant, even if 

you feel this information has already been given to the school in the past. 

 

 

 

Year 5 teachers 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

northmead junior school 

Grange Road 

Guildford 

Surrey 

GU2 9ZA 


